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If you see a hydrant running, it isn’t the Water Team wasting water. They are 

actually working hard to make sure you have safe drinking water. Flushing of 

water lines is essential to keeping your water safe and maintaining the integrity 

of a pipe network. Turning off the hydrant whilst flushing is in progress may 

cause issues with the water quality, and could affect public health.

Contact Council’s frontline 

staff on 4099 9444 if you 

have any questions relating 

to flushing activity in the 

Douglas Shire.

WHY DO WATER FLUSHING?


